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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Nocona General Hospital Discovered Data Security Incident 

 
Nocona – Nocona General Hospital discovered data security incident. 

 

Nocona General Hospital recently learned of a criminal cyber attack which enabled hackers to access certain file folders on 
its computer network. Upon learning of this incident, Nocona General Hospital immediately launched an investigation to 
more clearly understand its scope. Because the hackers gained access to Nocona General Hospital’s network, the hackers 
are believed to have accessed information in certain folders which may have included names, gender, ages, dates of birth, 
addresses, Social Security numbers, diagnosis information, procedure descriptions, or procedure codes. 

 

On April 30, 2021, Nocona General Hospital mailed notification letters to those patients who may have been affected by this 
incident. The letters will provide recommendations on how affected individuals may protect themselves. Nocona General 
Hospital encourages affected individuals to remain vigilant by monitoring their personal information. Additional 
information may be found in the notification letters. 

 

Nocona General Hospital plans to implement additional safeguards to further strengthen data security, and assess its privacy 
and security controls to prevent future incidents such as this.  

 

Nocona General Hospital takes its patients’ privacy and the security of information very seriously and deeply regrets any 
inconvenience this incident may have caused.  
 
Please call (833) 903-1007 or go to https://response.idx.us/noconageneralhospital/ for assistance or for any questions you 
may have. 
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